
 

NIT Tiruchirappalli Donated 3D printed face shields to 

Police Department 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

NIT Tiruchirappalli extends its support to Police Department by providing face shields to protect against 

COVID-19 infections. The Director, NIT Tiruchirappalli, Dr.Mini Shaji Thomas handed over the re-usable 3D 

printed face shields to Mr.Y.Sureshkumar, DSP, Thiruverumbur, Trichy and explained the importance of 

wearing it in addition to the face mask. She pointed out that NIT Tiruchirappalli is working on other COVID-

19 related products too and will be launched soon. DSP, Tiruverumbur thanked the Director, NITT for the 

efforts and being a neighbouring institute he is keen to get technology support for effective functioning of 

Police personnel. Earlier, NITT donated face shields to MGMGH, Tiruchirappalli and subsequently to Sidda 

wing of GH. Dr. S. Kamaraj, District Sidda medical officer, GH received the face shields. 

 

For more details Contact: 

 

Dr. M. Duraiselvam,Dean (Planning and Development) M.No.9486001166 


